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 Program Review Committee 

Report to Academic Senate 

2/22/23 

 

 

February 8th was the first meeting of 2023. 

 

The committee focused on a review of the program review cycle 22-23, for writers, readers, Deans 

● The process went well for the Deans, who felt that the committee’s support in the processing of the program reviews and writing of the 

Division Summary were especially helpful 

● The group decided to simply the reading process for next time (moving away from 1st and 2nd readers), as well as to use some of the fall 

meeting times to read the program reviews as a team rather than alone 

● There were also suggestions for the program review website 

● The shared document process was well-received by writers 

● The senate should be aware that the committee is revisiting the timeline for writers of the program review and frequency of submission 

 

The committee also discussed how CurriCUNET META may impact/support the program review process of writing and data collection and we are 

working on setting up a demonstration sessions 

 

 


